CANTERBURY BOTANICAL SOCIETY

AIMS OF THE SOCIETY

"To promote interest in the study of botany, especially that of New Zealand and in particular the native flora of Canterbury."

OFFICERS OF THE SOCIETY 1996-1997

Hon. President:

Bryony Macmillan

Hon. Vice President: Hon. Secretary:

Colin Burrows Roger Keev

Hon. Treasurer:

Ron Close

Committee:

Fiona Lees, Eleanor Bissell, Gillian & Miles Giller,

Philippa Horn

Newsletter:

John Ward/Ron Close

Subscriptions:

Full membership

\$15.00

Family membership

\$20.00

Student membership

\$10.00

MEMBERSHIP ACTIVITIES

Membership is open to anyone interested in any aspect of botany. We welcome enquiries.

Contact addresses and phone numbers:

Ms Bryony Macmillan

19 Gleneagles Terrace, Fendalton, Christchurch

(03) 351-9241

Professor R.B. Keey

PO Pox 8212, Riccarton, Christchurch

(The Society's box number)

(03) 326-7423

Dr R.C. Close

38 Hinau Street, Fendalton, Christchurch

(03) 348-9231

Ordinary meetings of the Society are held on the evening (8 pm) of the first Friday of each month, in lecture room A5, University of Canterbury, Ilam (just south of the Law School carpark). A very wide range of botanical subjects is covered by the invited speakers. Field excursions visit places of botanical

interest on the following day. Workshops to help members become more familiar with particular groups of plants, or other plant topics, are held from time to time. Highlight events are the December field camp (usually to a Canterbury venue) and the January field camp (often to locations in other parts of the South Island). Our Society is a congenial one; lifetime friendships are formed.

The Society makes submissions to the relevant authorities on matters of concern in conservation, or the environment. A monthly newsletter keeps members informed about activities.

CANTERBURY BOTANICAL SOCIETY JOURNAL

Editor:

Colin Burrows, Research Associate, Department of Plant and Microbial Sciences. University of

Canterbury, Private Bag 4800, Christchurch, or

17 Colina Street, Christchurch 4, ph (03) 348-3880

(evenings)

Typing:

Jeanette Allen

Members of the Society and others are invited to contribute Journal articles or notes, illustrated with photographs or drawings where appropriate. Please send contributions to the Editor early in the New Year.

Published by the Canterbury Botanical Society (N.Z.) Inc., PO Box 8212, Christchurch, New Zealand.

Printed by the University of Canterbury Printer, Ilam.